[image: ]June 20, 2019

To Whom it may concern,

The City of Massillon has approved the proposed construction plans for the Aldi’s site on February 1, 2019.  

Stark Soil and Water Conservation District Approved the plans on April 16th, 2019.
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Sincerely,


Jason M. Popiel, PE, CPESC
City of Massillon Engineer
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